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Please see attached, as Appendix 04 to my response, a table showing the amount of money the 
Council has allocated to Libraries for the purchase of books, for the financial years 2014-15 to 2023-
24.  
 
If you require further information, please contact official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Danika Morris-Brown 
Senior Advisor Official Information 
Official Information & Privacy  
Wellington City Council 
 
 




















